
Images of Endangered Species
Projected onto Empire State
Building

New York, August 4 (RHC)-- In New York
City, filmmakers and environmentalists
projected images of endangered species
onto the Empire State Building to highlight
how human-driven climate change and the
wildlife trade are threatening biodiversity.

Louie Psihoyos, director of "The Cove" and
"Racing Extinction," said climate change is
threatening species around the world. He
told reporters: "This is the biggest issue
mankind has ever faced. My friends in
paleontology say that World War II will be a
footnote in comparison to what’s going on
right now, which is one species, us, is
causing this massive loss of biodiversity."

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/64770-images-of-endangered-species-projected-onto-
empire-state-building
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